BRIAN HAMRICK | 3004 Oakwoo

\ Y/
T4

49506

T (616) 97597

December 5, 2011
Ronald Rhoades
President

Rhoades Environmental
504 Seventh Ave. NE
Rio Rancho, NM 87124

Dear Ron,

I'd like to thank you for all the help you provided in resolving our problem r¢
possible meth contamination in a rental house that we own in Rio Rancho.
we heard rumors from the neighbors that the previous tenants may have b
cooking meth in the property, we didn’t know where to turn. After consultin
several other companies that had us convinced that we would have to spe
wards of $15,000 to remediate the situation, our insurance adjuster at Stat
recommended that | call your company. I'm glad | did.

By hiring your company to properly inspect the house, take samples from ¢
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room, and have those samples analyzed in a laboratory, we were able to determine

that there were no traces of meth anywhere inside the house. This saved
sands of dollars and allowed us to confidently put the house back on the re
ket assured with the knowledge that it would be safe for future tenants.

I'd also like to thank you for taking the extra time to answer all of my quest

tail, and for helping me understand your methods and resuits. You were a
fessional every step of the way:.

Smcerely yours,
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Bfian Hamrick
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